

July 10, 2018

Dr. David Greene Colleton County Fire Rescue 113 Mable T. Willis Blvd. Walterboro, SC 29488

Dear Dr. Greene:

On behalf of the U.S. Fire Administration (USFA), we would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution to the Volunteer Fire and Emergency Services Retention and Recruitment Working Group held on June 26-27, 2018 at the National Emergency Training Center in Emmitsburg, MD.

Your support and input during the working group certainly contributed to the success and objective and we want to thank you for that. Your presence was invaluable and your knowledge and skills were a true asset to the USFA.

Once again the U.S. Fire Administration thanks you for your efforts and contribution. We have no doubt the working group would not have been the success it was without your participation.

Sincerely,

Chief Richard W. Patrick

14214

Director, National Fire Programs

United States Fire Administration

Kirby Kiefer, EdD

Deputy Superintendent, National Fire Academy

United States Fire Administration

Sucit Worder FUL ScHOLARLY WONE.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING US AND SHANNE YOUR

RELEARCH